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Since April 1, 2021, in my role as the 2nd Assistant Regional Vice-President for the National Capital 

Region (NCR) Separate Employer (SE), I have continued to work with the regional team to better serve 

our members. 

I participated in meetings of the Education Committee to review the Regional Seminar evaluations and 

accordingly make recommendations for improvements to the National Executive. 

I was a member of the UNE National Triennial Convention Bylaws and Constitution Committee. We met 

from June 7th to June 10th to review the received resolutions.  

Since September 2021 in my role as Regional Vice-President for the National Capital Region (NCR) 

Separate Employers (SE), I have organized one regional team meeting to have a proper meet and greet 

between the regional elected members. This is a wonderful group and I ham happy to work with them 

as we all learn and grow together. 

I was a selected as a delegate to the PSAC 2021 National Women’s Conference where were we 

encouraged to become more involved and to fight for women’s rights in our union, workplaces and 

communities.  

I have participated in numerous Bargaining Demands video conferences for the National Capital 

Commission (NCC), for the OLG Rideau Carleton Raceway – Hard Rock Café, for the Social Sciences and 

Humanities Research Council (SSHRC), for the Canada Council for the Arts, for the House of Commons. I 

also participated in mobilization meetings for the National Arts Center (NAC). 

I have participated in multiple National Executive meetings to further discuss the pressing issues for the 

UNE and our members. I have also participated in the Mandatory Vaccine Policy information sessions to 

gain a better understanding of the policy and how it has been applied to our members. 

It was with great pleasure that I joined the Office of Auditor General (OAG) picket line on March 18, 

2022. The members of the OAG had been on strike for more than 3 months, but they did not let that 

impede on their enthusiast energy as they marched and chanted for a fair bargaining contract. I 

graciously accepted to provide some words of encouragement to our members present that day. 

As always, numerous AGMs took place over the year and the following are the AGMs for which I was 

responsible to preside elections: 

Local 70080 – National Capital Commission (NCC) 

Local 70390 – House of Commons 

Local 70395 – Canadian Museum of Nature 

Local 70396 - Canadian Museum of History 

Local 70408 – Senate of Canada 


